
  
 

 
 
Tiger Infrastructure Becomes Signatory of the United Nations 
Principles for Responsible Investment 
NEW YORK AND LONDON, July 20, 2020 – Tiger Infrastructure Partners, a growth-oriented 
middle-market infrastructure private equity firm, has become a signatory of the United 
Nations-supported Principles for Responsible Investment (“PRI”).  The Principles for 
Responsible Investment were developed by an international group of institutional investors 
reflecting the increasing relevance of environmental, social and corporate governance issues 
to investment practices. Tiger Infrastructure Partners’ decision to become a signatory of PRI 
underlines its commitment to applying the Principles for Responsible Investment through the 
investment lifecycle.  

Tiger Infrastructure Partners’ CEO and Managing Director, Emil Henry, commented, “We believe 
that integrating environmental, social and governance (“ESG”) considerations into our business 
decisions is both a responsible approach to investing and a critical component to creating 
value for our investors. By formally embracing PRI as a signatory, we are reinforcing our 
commitment to key ESG principles and providing additional transparency for stakeholders to 
monitor the firm´s progress.” 

 

ABOUT TIGER INFRASTRUCTURE PARTNERS: Tiger Infrastructure Partners is a middle-market private 
equity firm that invests in growing infrastructure platforms. Tiger Infrastructure Partners targets 
investments in communications, energy transition, transportation, and related sectors, primarily 
located in North America and Europe. For more information please visit www.tigerinfrastructure.com.  

http://www.tigerinfrastructure.com/

